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WELCOME TO
BIG SPRINGS BAPTIST CHURCH

February 3, 2019



WELCOME

#655 SANCTUARY
#583 YOUARE MY ALL INALL

COMING TOGETHER GREETINGS & BLESSINGS

#337 NotHING But THE BLOOD (1,3,4)

MINISTERING TOGETHER ANNOUNCEMENTS

PRAYING TOGETHER PRAISE AND PETITIONS

GIVING TOGETHER TITHES AND OFFERINGS
Children ages 3-5 may be excused for Tot's Church

HEARING FROM GoD's WORD PAsTOR B
“STRENGTHEN WHAT REMAINS”
REVELATIONZ: 18-29

COMMUNION

Please join us downstairs following Worship
this morning for a time of fellowship. Refreshments
are available for everyone!

Sunday Morning Christian Education
11:00—11:45 a.m.

3 years—Kind. Basement North Classroom
1st—4th Grades East Classroom
5th—8th Grades JYF Room off the balcony
High School Office Meeting Room
Adults Fellowship Hall

Wednesday Night Christian Education

5:45 Supper Fellowship Hall
6:15 Bible Explorers Classrooms
6:15 JYF (6th—8th) Office Meeting Room
6:30 Adult Bible Study Fireside Room
7:00 CYF JYF Room (Balcony)

There will be a Youth Super Bowl party at
Alcester Baptist for 6th-12th graders TODAY at 5:15
Join in for fun, food, games, trivia, and prizes. Also, a
special halftime presentation featuring NFL players! If
any adult sponsor would like to come help, or bring
food, please contact Pastor Scott at 605-261-0288.

Gabrielle Nylund Flynn was born to Colin &
Juliette on Saturday, January 26th weighing 7 Ib. and
measuring 20.5 inches. Congratulations to them and
to Grandpa and Grandma Taylor & Kathleen!

We wish to extend our sympathies to family
and friends of Cliff Smith, who passed away Thurs-
day, Jan. 24th. Memorial services were held here at
Big Springs on Friday, Feb. 1st.

Reminder: The 150th Anniversary Committee
is looking for stories and photos of Big Springs in
the past. Please contact Charlotte R. if you have
questions about the stories and Carolyn Hongslo re-
garding photos. Also, please remember that recipes
are due Feb. 15th!!

Ladies: There are 3 opportunities coming up
to reignite your love and passion for God:

February 16, Calvary Baptist in Yankton, $20
Tickets must be purchased by Feb. 10

March 8-9, LeMars Bible, $25

March 22-23, Converge Heartland Retreat,
Nebraska City, NE, costs vary.

Please talk to me if you are interested in one
or more. Mary Beth

If any activities are cancelled this winter,
you will be notified via our church text. It will also be
posted on our website and Facebook page, so please
check there if the weather is questionable. Thank
you!!

Vocalists next week: Lily, Shannon, Gina, Allen
Instrumentalists next week: Melia, Isaiah

Fellowship: 2/3: Barney & Julie Blauth, Janet Mer-
rick

2/10: Dale & Carolyn Harkness, Tyler & Jennifer
Small

For Families with young children: THANK
YOU for coming. We have staffed nursery facilities
available with a live feed of the service. Of course,
you are always welcome to keep your children with
you. “Busy Bags” are available in the library for your
use.




